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Panther	Families,	
	
I	hope	everyone	enjoyed	the	wonderful	weather	this	weekend.		It	was	so	nice	to	see	the	sun!	
	
I	want	to	say	another	big	thank	you	to	everyone	who	came	out	and	supported	our	Fall	Carnival	
last	weekend.		It	was	a	huge	success.		I	know	it	takes	a	lot	of	organization	and	time	to	create	
such	a	beautiful	event,	and	I’m	very	appreciative.		A	special	thank	you	to	Kelly	Aho	and	
Elizabeth	Clough	our	fearless	carnival	leaders.		
	
I	also	want	to	thank	all	the	families	who	donated	water	and	for	your	support	last	week	with	the	
water	boil.		The	water	boil	notice	has	officially	been	lifted.		We	will	run	water	through	the	lines	
and	prepare	all	of	our	water	fountains	first	thing	Monday	morning.	
	
This	week	we	will	have	our	first	No	Place	for	Hate	activity:	Mix	It	Up	at	Lunch.		This	is	a	special	
lunch	for	all	students	that	allow	them	to	sit	at	different	tables	and	make	new	friends.		I	can’t	
wait	to	see	the	excitement	in	the	cafeteria.	
	
On	Friday,	we	will	host	our	rescheduled	Family	Picnic	Night.		It	will	be	on	the	back	BW	lawn	
from	5:00-6:30.	We	hope	you	can	make	it	out	and	enjoy	the	weather	and	live	music.		Please	
bring	your	family	picnic,	blanket	or	chairs.			
	
I	wish	everyone	a	wonderful	week!	
	
Your	Very	Proud	Principal,	
	
Kris	Muehling	
 
	
	


